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Columbus Consolidated Government 

Bid Advertisement - Agenda Item 

 

DATE:  September 28, 2021 

 

TO: Mayor and Councilors 

 

FROM: Finance Department 

 

SUBJECT: Advertised Bids/RFPs/RFQs 

 

 

September 29, 2021 

1. Pharmaceutical Supply Services (Annual Contract) – RFB No. 22-0011 

Scope of Bid 

The City of Columbus, Georgia is seeking bids from area hospitals interested in providing 

Pharmaceutical Supply Services for the Columbus Fire and Emergency Medical Services.  

The City reserves the right to add additional related items during the term of the contract.  

 

The contract period will be for two (2) years with the option to renew for three (3) additional 

twelve-month periods, if agreeable to both parties. 

 

October 4, 2021 

1. Architectural Services for Feeding the Valley Facility Expansion – RFP No. 22-0004 

Scope of RFP 

Columbus Consolidated Government is requesting proposals from qualified offerors to 

provide architectural plans and drawings for Feeding the Valley Facility Enhancement.  

Feeding the Valley is a food bank serving several counties and communities in the River 

Valley region.  The organization is looking to expand by adding an additional facility at its 

Columbus location in order to meet the growing needs of the food insecure in the area.  

 

This is a Section 3 Covered Contract and Section 3 Business Concerns are encouraged 

to apply. 
 

October 13, 2021 

1. Traffic Safety Equipment (Annual Contract) – RFB No. 22-0014 

Scope of Bid 

Columbus Consolidated Government is requesting bids from qualified vendors to provide 

traffic safety equipment to include barricades, safety flags, traffic cones, drums, various 

signs, stands, etc, to the Public Works Department.  These items will be procured on an “as 

needed” basis.  

 

The contract term will be for two years with the option to renew for three additional twelve-

month periods. 

 

 



October 20, 2021 

1. Classification and Compensation Study and Analysis 

Scope of RFP 

The City of Columbus is seeking proposals from qualified Consultant/Firms to conduct a 

classification and compensation study.  The Consultant/Firm will work with Human 

Resources and City leadership to review our classification and compensation structure and 

recommend comparable public/private survey markets.  Consultant/Firms shall consider the 

compensation and benefits package received by employees with the City as it relates to both 

the external and internal markets. 

 


